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Lecture on Bilateral Relations between Japan and Pakistan 

 

 

 

On September 24, 2013, Mr. Akira Ouchi, Consul-General of Japan in Karachi, delivered a 

lecture on “Bilateral Relations between Japan and Pakistan” to the members of the Rotary Club 

of Karachi Gateway, as the Chief Guest at its monthly meeting. About 100 members from Rotary 

Club of Karachi Gateway and other branches of Rotary Club members attended the lecture. 

 

 

The audience keenly listened to the Consul-General Mr. Ouchi’s lecture and a lively question 

and answer session ensued, in which audiences’ interests were mainly related to Japan and 

Pakistan’s bilateral economic relations including prospects for Japan’s trade and investment in 

Pakistan. 

 

 

Ms. Farah Javed, the President of Rotary Club of Karachi Gateway, expressed her sincere 

gratitude to the Consul-General Mr. Ouchi for delivering very informative lecture in which the 

members of the Rotary Club of Karachi Gateway were able to gain comprehensive knowledge in 

regard to bilateral relations between Japan and Pakistan. 

 

 

 

(End) 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact Japan Information and Culture Center at the Consulate-General of 

Japan at Karachi: 35220800 (Ext. 134) 
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